
Support for Secondary School Students Rwanda 

 

The project works in Rwanda and is supported by Watford Quaker Meeting. 

 

Forward Africa Education Trust is working in collaboration with Quakers in Rwanda 

to support students by providing the uniforms and additional items necessary for 

them to attend secondary school in Rwanda. 

 

The organisation is currently sponsoring 22 students through their education. It is 

also currently training Peer Ambassadors to promote COVlD-19 health awareness 

among their fellow students to help provide positive health messages locally. As 

hunger is a key issue with COVlD-19, plans are also being developed to help feed 

the sponsored students and their immediate families. 

 

 

 


